Public Health

To Protect and Promote the Health and the Environment of the People of Kittitas County

September 28, 2023

Chace Pederson

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street

Ellensburg, Wa. 98926

Dear Chace,

So long as everything that was submitted in the application is true. Public Health requirements
for ACU-23-00004 ACX are as follows:

The parcel has a current on-site septic system permitted with Public Health for a bathroom only
inside a shop. If no additions or alterations to this system are planned, then no on-site septic
permit would be required through Public Health. If any additions or alterations are planned the
system would need to be brought to current state and local standards. We would recommend the
septic tank be pumped and the system inspected by a qualified individual prior to use.

The parcel is currently serviced by a well. Public Health has no requirements for water however
would recommend a nitrate and bacteriological test.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to give me a call.
Sincerely,

Dan Suggs, B.S

507 N. Nanum Street, St. 102 - Ellensburg, WA 98926

T: 509.962.7515 - F: 509.962.7581
www.co.kittitas.wa.us/health/



